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PobleteTamargo Welcomes Back Jeremy Ibrahim  

After Federal Service with the US Navy 
 
 
ALEXANDRIA, VA – PobleteTamargo is pleased to welcome back Jeremy 
Ibrahim as Counsel to the firm after his service with the Department of the Navy 
(“DoN”). Mr. Ibrahim was sworn in as the DoN Chief of Staff to the 77th Secretary 
of the Navy on July 20, 2020. As Chief of Staff, Ibrahim was a member of the non-
career Senior Executive Service with 3 Star equivalent rank.  
 
“Jeremy is a talented litigator, colleague, and friend. We are looking forward to 
engaging in the legal and policy trenches again and helping firm clients 
accomplish their legal and policy goals,” said Mauricio Tamargo, co-founder of 
PobleteTamargo. 
 
Mr. Ibrahim was previously confirmed by the US Senate to serve as the 
Commissioner with the United States Foreign Claims Settlement Commission at 
the Department of Justice. Since 1992, he has operated his own general law 
practice, which includes federal trial litigation, international law, business, tort, 
and federal criminal law. Prior to private practice, Mr. Ibrahim served as an 
Assistant District Attorney in Philadelphia. 
 
Ibrahim will continue his robust litigation practice and will also advise clients on 
navigating U.S. policy matters. You can learn more about Jeremy’s work by 
reviewing his bio on the firm’s website. 
 
Founded 10 years ago PobleteTamargo is a boutique federal regulatory and 
litigation practice specializing in federal regulatory law, national security law, 
international law, and related policy matters. You can learn more about the firm 
at www.pobletetamargo.com.  
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